The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
by Supervisor Doug Sivers on June 2, 2922 at 7:02 p.m. Supervisors present: Doug Sivers, Dave
Bailey, and Alton Wilber. Secretary/Treasurer present: Linda Rockwell. Public present:

Lennie Kalechitz, Stacey Kalechitz, Dennis & Rach Magargal, Lori Raub, Bill Bayne, and
Cheryl Campbell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments: Dennis Magargal asked about the alternate health insurance for employees.
Doug responded that it is in progress. Stacey representing the voter administration board
commented on the Grange Hall being the only remaining historic place in the township. It is in
need of repairs: roof, siding, foundation, no hot water, lighting is poor, and tables are too high.
She asked where the township was at in these repairs. A walk=through was done with building
code person who would do some drawings for repair. Doug noted that budgeting of funds is
being done for garbage disposal. Possibility of ARPA funds being used for repairs. Volunteers
will help clean it out. Lori noted that she would provide the name of a dump truck for debris.

Minutes Dave made a motion to accept the April 11, 2022 Bid Opening and Attachments
Minutes. Doug seconded and Alton voted yes.

Dave made a motion to accept the May 2022 Meeting Minutes as presented. Doug seconded and
Alton voted yes.

Road Report Dave reported the following May activities: grade, rake and roll Shadow Brook,
Stone Crop to Holy, Hunsinger; road project on Stone Crop (Adam Wilber donated the base
material and township will pay for the rest); several days throwing brush; and dust control on
Stone Crop to Holy and Shadow Brook from Route 29 to the bridge.

Treasurer’s Report  Linda reported that the 2021 Liquid Fuels Audit was completed on May
26 with no findings. Dave made a motion to approve the May 2022 Treasurer’s Report, pay Bill
List #06-2022, and pay the payroll for June. Doug seconded and Alton voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business Additional information is needed before a spring cleanup can be
scheduled.
New Business The supervisors reviewed dates for Jim Davis, DGK Insurance, to review

insurance policies coming up for renewal. The supervisors decided on Wednesday, June 29.

Meetings The Planning Commission will meet on Monday, June 13, 2022 and the next
Township Meeting is Thursday, July 7, 2022.

Correspondence Dave read a letter from the Susquehanna Conservation Service about an
upcoming event from 8:30 am to 4 pm o September 8 at Scott & Valerie Aldrich in Harford.
RSVP is August 5 with a cost of $10. Dave has the information if anyone is interested.

Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.



Adjournment Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:22 p.m. Doug seconded and
Alton voted yes. S .



